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Finally, I would suggest that although there are many people in Northern Ireland with close links 
with Scotland there is no evidence whatsoever that the arguments in favour of Scottish 
independence, the Scottish referendum or the possibility of another have or have had any 
demonstrable bearing whatsoever on the reunification of Ireland or why or how it might be 
achieved. 
  
Yours truly, 
  
Peter Smith CBE QC 
 


